

Canto Carols Rehearsal Day 2017

23 August 2017

Dear Canto choristers and parents

We are very excited to invite Canto choristers to be involved in Christmas carol engagements in December 2017. The Christmas period is a busy and exciting season with performances at shopping centres and Christmas celebrations. We will be holding a carols rehearsal day for Canto in October. This day will include a combined carols rehearsal with Performing Choir and Camerata for the Christmas season.

Compulsory Carols Rehearsal

Date: Saturday October 28 Time: 9.00am – 4.00pm

Venue: Mercy College, 99 – 101 Archer Street, Chatswood

Wear: Correct rehearsal uniform

Bring: A packed lunch, substantial snacks and water or fruit-based drinks

Music folder and pencil

Concert Level families please note, we will also be holding auditions for Camerata during this rehearsal. Girls will be called out of the carols session to audition.

In order to participate in carols engagements, choristers must be available for the compulsory carols rehearsal. Please contact the office on 9922 6733 should you be unable to participate in carols this year. The carols availability notice will be distributed towards the end of term four and will allow choristers to nominate how many performances they are available for.

Emergency phone number for the period of this carols rehearsal only: 0411 956 519

We will also be holding Carols rehearsals during regular class time on the following dates. Please ensure you are present for these classes: Thursday November 16 & Thursday November 23

We look forward to a busy and exciting end to the year!

Kind regards Claire Gammon NSW State Manager







